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MARSHALL FORD-LAGO VISTA 
138KV TRANSMISSION LINE 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

In March 2016, Irby Construction was contracted by the Lower 
Colorado River Authority (“LCRA”) to perform the Marshall 
Ford to Lago Vista 138kV Transmission Line Construction 
Project. The project scope included the replacement of a 1.3 
mile transmission line across Lake Travis plus the upgrade of an 
existing 14.5 mile transmission line (69kV to 138kV).

 Irby Construction successfully completed this project in April of 
2016 to schedule and budget.

PROJECT TYPE  
Transmission, Water Crossing 
 
SCOPE 
Performed a 14.5 mile 138kV 
transmission line upgrade including a 
1.3 mile crossing over Lake Travis.  
 
LOCATION 
Austin, Texas 
 
CLIENT  
Lower Colorado River Authority 
 
START DATE  
March 2016

COMPLETION DATE 
April 2016


